
SPWG notes, Thursday February 10, 2022 
 
 
  

Present: Anthony, Mark, Patty, Tim, Tom, Aznive 
 
Guest: Shahan 
 
Regrets: Paula, James 
 
 
Meeting commenced at 3 PM 

 

Land was acknowledged 

 
 
We started with receiving TWG details from Shahan. This 
was followed with a lengthy discussion about 
transportation for persons with disabilities in general. Tim 
will compose a motion regarding our transit discussions 
and share it with TWG through Shahan. 

 
 
There is a discussion on "interest" when discussing 
DARTS at TWG. It was decided Aznive will request 
clarification from Carrie McIntosh. 

 
 



Discussed the support to ACPD in general and to working 
groups.  Tim will compose a motion requesting support as 
an accommodation.  A full-time staff member to assist 
ACPD and its working groups with administrative support. 

 

Since some members had to leave early and because 
Paula and James were not present, the meeting was 
adjourned at 4:20 p.m. 

 

Members are asked to forward items to discuss at the next 
meeting on March 3, 2022. 

 


